
November 24, 1972 

Rabbi Leonard--Rosenfeld 
Alon Shvut, Harei Hebron 90901 
Doar Na, Israel 

Dear Lenny: 

I just received your letter of November 15. 

Regarding my problems, I will write to you separately, 
although I believe I recently gave you more information. 
At any rate, I appreciate the details and the frankness 
of your report. 

What I am writing about now is in fulfillment of your 
request for an immediate answer regardéip a psychiatrist 
for the youne lady you described. 

My best advice is to call Menachem Brayer who is now 
in Jerusalem at Rechov Hapalmach 12. He knows the 
field in New York far better than I do, and he can best 
advise you. 

Best to Resalie, Tirtza, and Ezra. I hope to be writing 
to you shortly. 

Cordially, 

RABBI--NORMAN LAMM 

(Dictated but not read) 
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